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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Citizens' Jury, 

Adrian Flor 
Saturday, 16 September 2017 10:41 PM 
YourSayonCTP 
Feedback to citizens' jury 

Compulsory Third Party (CTP) insurance scheme citizens' jury 

I am writing to you to express my concern for the ACT government's review into CTP insurance and how 
CTP may subsequently change in the ACT as a result. I have completed the available online activities on 
"Y oursay" regarding this issue but I am writing to you to sufficiently express my concerns given my 
relatively unique perspective on this issue. 

Some of the information on the Y oursay website seems to be directed at denigrating the rights of innocent 
victims of car accidents - the people who this system is meant to protect. For example, the FAQs about the 
citizens' jury states that 'it will be important that the jury explore the right balance between the interests of 
injured people and motor vehicle owners.' The right balance cunently exists - we pay a reasonable amount 

for CTP insurance so that those people who may need it are sufficiently covered. It forces me to question 
whether the ACT government sees the 'right balance' as reducing the right of innocent people to fair 
compensation. 

Background 

I am 33 years old, a Senior Lawyer in the APS, and have recently been involved in a car accident where I 
was hit by a vehicle as I was getting my son's pram out of our parked car. Th�re was no contributory 
negligence on my part but I sustained numerous injuries from the initial impact, getting squashed between 
two cars, and the two falls I experienced soon after the accident. 

The CTP system in the ACT should largely remain as it is - without an erosion of the rights of innocent 
victims - victims of someone else's negligence. 

1. The rights of innocent victims of road traffic accidents should be preserved

As stated above, the rights should not be eroded for the benefit of the people who have caused an 
accident. If the Government intends to introduce compensation entitlements for those who are at fault, that 
should not be done at the expense of innocent victims. 

2. Compensation entitlements should be appropriate for the circumstances

Even minor and whiplash injuries can have a devastating effect on the individual victims and their families, 
especially for low-income families. Additionally, the same injury occmTing to two different people can 
have very different consequences including time off work, treatment expenses, pain and suffering and the 
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